
Page 1 of 2 

 

 
 

Staff Report 
May 20, 2017 Council Workshop 

 

Brady Road Construction Consultant Agreement 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  Staff has worked with PBS Engineering and Environmental, Inc. to put together Supplement 

2 of this consultant agreement. The original agreement payment amount of $818,774 covered virtually 

all of the design, environmental and right-of-way acquisition consultant costs. Supplement 1 merely 

added time to the contract. Supplement 2 adds $730,532 to the overall amount payable, bringing the 

new total amount payable to $1,549,306. 

 

Additional design work, such as adding left turn lanes for NW 16th Avenue and flashing yellow left turn 

signal heads were added to the consultant’s list of tasks. Supplement 2 includes $42,848 to complete 

the design phase of the project. The remaining $687,684 of Supplement 2 is for Construction services 

as defined in the scope and on the budget page at the end of the supplement. 
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BUDGET IMPACT:  It is anticipated that almost all of construction will be funded by the $6 Million 

dollar “Connecting Washington” Grant. Staff will submit the budget amendment for this project on the 

Fall Omnibus following the projected summer bid opening. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff intends to have Supplement 2 on the June 3, 2019 Consent Agenda.  


